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PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT & PRESS RELEASE 
 

 

TO:  Boone County Commission, Media & Others 

 

FROM:   Keith Austin, Chief Road Construction Inspector 

 

DATE: May 9, 2017  

 

EVENT: Georgetown Subdivision Concrete Panel Replacement 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Boone County Resource Management, through contractor Cook Concrete, 

will be performing repairs to concrete roads in the Georgetown 

Subdivision.    

 

Work has already begun and will last approximately three weeks, weather 

permitting.  Parking along streets and access to driveways will be limited 

or unavailable during the construction and curing process.      

 

Newly poured concrete will be required to cure for 7 days prior to traffic 

being allowed on it.  Roads to be repaired are the following: South West 

Lexington Circle, South East Lexington Circle, South Pickford Place and 

West Bristol Court. The roads will remain open, but may be reduced to one 

lane of traffic and could include short spans of full closure.  

 

Please use caution in all construction/work zones.  Thank you for your 

cooperation as we improve the roads you travel. If you have any questions or 

concerns, please contact Boone County Resource Management at 573-886-

4480.   
 


